

Non-governmental organization in consultative status with UNESCO

Patron: Her Royal Highness Princess Margaretha of Liechtenstein

Profa. Ângela Maria Vieira Pinheiro Departamento de Psicologia - FAFICH/UFMG Campus da Pampulha - Av. Antônio Carlos, 6627 31270-901 Belo Horizonte, MG, BRASIL

10 January 2014

Dear Professor Pinheiro

On behalf of our Board of Directors, I would like to thank you as a member of our Scientific Advisory Committee, for your outstanding efficiency and commitment as President of the Steering Committee for the Second World Dyslexia Forum (IIWDF), 17-20 August 2014, at Belo Horizonte

Public Policies:

Opening Channels to Early Identification and Best Literacy Practices

This Forum is the second in a series of five world Forums designed to reach all five designated regions of UNESCO. Thanks to your outreach it will involve countries worldwide, with a particular focus on Latin America and the Caribbean, all Spanish and Portuguese-speaking countries, the UNESCO HQ sectors concerned, and the National UNESCO Commissions and Delegations too.

We are pleased to offer our support in whatever way possible to ensure every success for this well-organized event.

It guarantees lasting benefits by the diffusion of latest research into literacy and the management of reading failure throughout all teacher-training programmes.

Such enhanced teacher training ensures that each child, whatever their learning differences, will be better understood and granted their right to read.

Bank account: 310-158 1288-80

IBAN: BE47 3101 5812 8880

BIC: BBRUBEBB

With our warm thanks, our appreciation and every good wish.

Sincerely yours,

Judith Sanson,

Chair, Board of Directors, Dyslexia International

auch